

PHILIP D. MURPHY
Governor

SHEILA Y. OLIVER
Lt. Governor

PO BOX 358 TRENTON, N.J. 08625-0358 www.nj.gov/health

SHEREEF M. ELNAHAL, MD, MBA Commissioner

March 18, 2019

Patricia Kaylor, Administrator Ivy Stone Senior Living 7999 Route 130 South Pennsauken, NJ 08110

Via Email: pkaylor@ivystoneseniorliving.com

and FAX (856) 488-9523

RE: Partial Lifting of Directed Plan of Correction

Facility ID# NJ15C000

Dear Ms. Kaylor:

Based upon the recommendation of the Division of Health Facility Survey and Field Operations, the Department has determined that the January 11, 2019 Directed Plan of Correction (DPOC) requirement that the facility retain the consulting services of a Registered Dietitian is no longer necessary, and this requirement is therefore lifted, effective immediately.

Except as specified herein, the DPOC and Curtailment of Admissions, which were imposed on January 11, 2019 and clarified and modified on February 7, 2019, shall remain in place until the program is otherwise notified by this Department.

Please call 609-984-8128 if you have any questions regarding the curtailment or DPOC.

Sincerely,

Gene Rosenblum, Director Office of Program Compliance

Division of Certificate of Need and Licensing

FACSIMILE E-MAIL REGULAR AND

CERTIFIED MAIL: 7009 1680 0002 1239 1566

RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

Control #X18032

c. Alison Gibson Stefanie Mozgai Donna Koller Susan Kelley